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Dear Parent/Carer  

We are asking parents to use the link ClassDojo for Parents   to download the ClassDojo 
app for your smart phones as soon as possible in order to receive the full range of 
communication available from our school. 

Using the app has a range of benefits, for example:  

• You can use direct messages to contact your child’s form staff (between the 
hours of 7am and 4pm).  Many parents find this far easier then calling or 
messaging where information is not urgent.  However, for safeguarding 
reasons, the school office will still need to be notified about any pupil 
absences by telephone.  

• You can view “our class story” to receive updates and/or photos of what’s 
happening in your child’s classroom;  

• You will receive notifications when your child gets a reward point (Dojo’s) 
and/or notification of any behaviours/actions.  

• Allow you to access copies of important information or documentation.  
• It will help parents remember upcoming events such as, parents evenings, 

sports days, non-uniform days and coffee mornings etc.  

We would be grateful if you could download the app and register as a member of 
“our class” at your earliest convenience.  

 Many thanks for your support, 

 

Martyn Tweddle (Head of School) 

 

 

https://home.classdojo.com/#/classInvite/?s=4f0e09003b7c029066dc8b8b&attribution=school_link

